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15 May 2022 
 
 
Dear Parents  
 
The school strictly adheres to its policy of safeguarding the students against the use of 
mobile phones in the school premises. In the past two years of pandemic driven virtual 
schooling, mobile phones became an integral tool for learning. The school reopened 
physically for the students in April 2022 and the students are well settled by now. The 
arrival and departure issues of the students have also been resolved. There seems to be no  
further requirement of mobile phones to be carried along by students. You are requested to 
ensure that your ward does not carry mobile phone or any other electronic device to school.  
 
In case a student is found carrying a mobile phone or any electrical device to the school, the 
same will be confiscated and will be returned only at the end of academic session 2022-23. 
 
Your cooperation is solicited. 
 
        Regards  

 
 
 
  


